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U.S. Department of Justice

ﬁ‘*z Drug Enforcement Administration
- ) FOI/Records Management Section
%@»f? 8701 Morrissette Drive
Springfield, Virginia 22152
MAY {1 2016

Case Number: 15-00344-F
Subject: COPY OF THE (DEA) INTELLIGENCE PRODUCTION DATABASE, ETC.

John Greenewald
]
|
Dear Mr. Greenewald:
This letter responds to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act (FOI/PA) request dated

February 27, 2015, addressed to the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA), Freedom of
Information/Privacy Act Unit (SARF), seeking access to information regarding the above subject.

Please be advised, all responsive information pertaining to the above subject was processed
under DEA Case Number 16-00380-F. Therefore, no further action will be taken regarding this
request and this case, 15-00344-F, will be administratively closed.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact Government Information
Specialist J. Kewley on 202-307-7728.

Sincerely,

CRutherne Myt b

Katherine L. Myrick,\Chief
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit
FOI/Records Management Section



U.S. Department of Justice
Drug Enforcement Administration
FOI/Records Management Section
8701 Morrissette Drive
Springfield, Virginia 22152

MAY 11 2016
Case Number: 16-00380-F

Subject: THE DRUG INTELLIGENCE BULLETIN PUBLICATIONS PUBLISHED BY THE
DEA INTELLIGENCE DIVISION IN THE SERIES TITLED: DRUG INTELLIGENCE
BULLETIN, ETC.

John Greenewald
]
]
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act (FOI/PA) request dated
March 6, 2016, addressed to the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA), Freedom of
Information/Privacy Act Unit (SARF), seeking access to information regarding the above subject.

The processing of your request identified certain materials that will be released to you.
Portions not released are being withheld pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,
5U.S.C. § 552, and/or the Privacy Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552a. Please refer to the list enclosed with this
letter that identifies the authority for withholding the deleted material, which is indicated by a mark
appearing in the block next to the exemption. An additional enclosure with this letter explains these
exemptions in more detail. The documents are being forwarded to you with this letter.

Should you wish for the DEA to search for additional information please utilize the
documents forwarded to you with this letter and identify the Product Number (Prod. No.) along with
the Title for the item(s) you are requesting. Upon receipt of your request a new case number will be
assigned and your request processed at that time.

The rules and regulations of the Drug Enforcement Administration applicable to Freedom of
Information Act requests are contained in the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 28, Part 16, as
amended. They are published in the Federal Register and are available for inspection by members
of the public.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and
national security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c). This response
is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard
notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded
records do, or do not, exist.

























































































